
LONG LAKE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

 
 
Date:   July 24, 2017 
 
Time:   5:30 p.m.  
 
Type of Meeting: Special Meeting  
 
Place:   Room 206 
    
Members Present:  Michael Farrell 

Alexandria Harris 
Brian Penrose  
Paul Roalsvig 

   Frederick Short 
 
Others Present: Noelle Short-Principal/Superintendent, Victoria Snide-Clerk of the Board, 
Charles Schulman 
 
 
Call to Order: The President called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Approved:  On Motion by Alexandria Harris, seconded by Frederick Short, with all in favor, to 
dispense with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Approved:  On Motion by Alexandria Harris, seconded by Frederick Short, with all in favor, to 
set the tuition rate for non-resident employee children at $100 for the first child and $50 for 
any additional children for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 
Approved:  On Motion by Paul Roalsvig, seconded by Frederick Short, with all in favor, to add 
a Public Participation to today’s agenda. 
 
 
Public Participation:  Charles Schulman spoke regarding his employment here. 
 
 
Executive Session:  On Motion by Brian Penrose, seconded by Alexandria Harris, with all in 
favor to enter Executive Session at 5:36 p.m. to discuss the employment history of a particular 
person. 
 
Approved:  On Motion by Alexandria Harris, seconded by Michael Farrell, with all in favor, to 
come out of Executive Session at 5:43 p.m. 
 
Approved:  On Motion by Brian Penrose, seconded by Paul Roalsvig, with all in favor, BE IT 
RESOLVED that the Board of Education of the Long Lake Central School District hereby 
accepts the recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools that the probationary 
appointment of teacher Charles Schulman be discontinued effective August 23, 2017.  
The Board directed the Superintendent to notify him of the effective date of his termination. 
 



The Board decided on a board retreat late October. 
 
Adjournment: On Motion by Alexandria Harris, seconded by Frederick Short, with all in favor, 
the Board adjourned at 5:48 p.m. 
       

Clerk of the Board 
 
 
 
      Victoria J. Snide 


